

Faculty of Arts' Student Experience Fund (Even more important now!)

The Faculty of Arts' Student Experience Fund was created in honour of the Faculty of Arts' 125th anniversary with the objective of enhancing the experience of undergraduate and graduate students enrolled in programs in the faculty.

Although some types of events and experiences may not be possible because of COVID-19, we're sure that students and professors in our faculty will find creative and engaging ways to interact, explore, think, communicate, and socialize. If you need financial support to organize an event, obtain technical resources, create a competition, attend a virtual conference, or showcase student achievements, apply to the fund!

Activities that require travel (such as exchanges, internships, or conferences) or in-person meetings (seminars and conferences on campus or outside of Ottawa) remain eligible, provided that travel and in-person meetings are permitted by university, health, and government authorities.

To apply for support, complete the application form (see below) and send it to the Office of the Vice-Dean of Students, vdacdast@uOttawa.ca. For the remainder of 2021, there will be multiple deadlines for applications, to allow for greater flexibility and responsiveness.

2021 deadlines:

- February 28
- April 30
- June 30
- August 30
- October 31
- December 22



Student Experience Fund

Application Form

**Please fill in all of the boxes below if possible

Student/Professor Name:	Student/Professor Email:
Student Number: (if the applicant is a student)	Student Organization name (if applicable):
Department:	Program:
Description of proposed activity (300 words maximum):	
Budget for proposed activity (breakdown of the main expenses):	
Amount requested from the Student Experience Fund:	
Amount requested from the student's department (give the name of department, amount requested, and status of the request):	
Amount(s) requested from other funds in the Faculty of Arts or the University of Ottawa (give the name(s) of the funds, amount of the request(s), and status of the request(s)):	

Supporting documents (to be attached):

- For student-organized conferences, competitions, or events, attach a brief letter of support from the Chair of the department or the Director of the program.
- For travel for conferences, exchanges, or internships abroad, attach information about the conference, exchange, or internship, and, if available, confirmation of your participation.